
 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

7TH FIRE DISTRICT WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP 
667 KING GEORGE ROAD 

FORDS, NEW JERSEY 08863 
BUDGET NOTICE 2025 

 
NOTICE is hereby given, in accordance with the laws of the State of New Jersey, that 

the Board of Fire Commissioners, 7th Fire District, Woodbridge Township, Fords, New Jersey, 

has approved the district’s proposed 2025 Budget on first reading at its regular meeting of 

December 2, 2024. A public hearing before final passage, and then presentation for approval at 

the annual election, will be held at the Board's regular meeting on January 6, 2025, at the Fords 

Fire House, 667 King George Road, Fords, New Jersey, at 8:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as 

can be reached. Copies of the approved Budget are available from the Secretary of the Board at 

the Fire House. 

BRIAN HENRY 
President 


